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FamilyVoice urges rethink on funding the footy
FamilyVoice spokesman David d’Lima has applauded the decision of Tasmania’s federal 
Liberal MPs, with the Greens and others, to reject plans for a government-funded 
Australian Rules Football stadium in Hobart.
 
“FamilyVoice Australia urges the Federal ALP government and the Tasmanian Liberal 
State government not to grant AFL demands to build a football stadium as the price of 
granting a team to the Apple Isle,” David d’Lima said.
 
“The Federal Parliament and the State government of Tasmania should concentrate on law 
and order issues, and tackle the huge economic challenges facing ordinary households, 
instead of forcing tax-payers to fund a footy stadium.”
 
FamilyVoice also criticised the AFL for its involvement with LGBTQ+ ideology.
 
“Instead of concentrating on footy, the AFL has become an agent of the queer agenda, and 
it has lost touch with mainstream Australia,” David d’Lima said.
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